
Christmas Wreath Making 
 

Wednesday 7 December 2022 

3.30pm – 6.30pm, Sixth Form Centre 

 

Dear Parents & Carers - you are invited to join us this December for an after-school 

evening of Christmas Wreath making!  As part of our staff wellbeing programme, we 

have arranged for Sorella Events to come into school to lead a Christmas Wreath 

Masterclass.  Sorella is a family run florist and event stylist, working in and around 

Staffordshire.  Their expert team will show us the art of making festive wreaths and 

you will learn how to use natural greenery and festive trimmings to create your very 

own beautiful wreath, all under the guidance of a professional florist.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This promises to be a popular event and places are limited, so please book your spot 

early!  The cost is £33.00 and includes all equipment and guidance.   

Interested?  If you would like to book a place, please email Helen Phillips, at 

h.phillips@chaseterraceacademy.co.uk (please quote your full name, telephone 

number and name of your child) and we will arrange for this event to be added to 

your Parent Pay account.   Payment must be made in order to secure your place.  

Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  The School’s Mental Health 

and Wellbeing Group will provide refreshments and a few nibbles on arrival.  For 

more information, please contact Helen Phillips, HR Assistant on Tel: 01543 682286. 

 

This event is organised by the Mental Health & Wellbeing Strategy Group  

as part of the school’s wellbeing programme. 
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